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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Welcome to the start of the 2022-2023 school year!  I hope this summer was a happy and 

productive one, providing you with an opportunity to spend some quality time with loved ones. 

For many of our staff members, this summer has been an extremely busy one getting our schools 

ready for the return of students on opening day September 6, 2022. 

 

The start of this school year brings some new and exciting improvements for our district.  

First and foremost is the return to full-day kindergarten after a lapse of over a decade.  This has 

been a monumental effort for all involved, and we are grateful for everyone's efforts.  The ripple 

effects of this initiative will positively impact our students for years to come.  In addition, we are 

happy to report that the new addition at Lincoln Elementary School will be open for students on 

the first day of school.  This has been an almost two-year project with many hurdles thrown in 

the way, from the pandemic to global supply chain shortages.  We are pleased to announce the 

classrooms will be ready for students on opening day.  These enhancements to our elementary 

education programs are only the tip of the iceberg. 

 

Students at Edison High School will also have access to a brand new auditorium, along 

with a new small gym floor.  The gym floor at John Adams Middle School has also been 

replaced.  These are just a few of the many projects that have been completed over the summer to 

improve our schools for the children of our community.  Please click this link to see all the 

projects completed over this summer. The district remains committed to continually enhancing 

our facilities to provide our students with superlative educational programs in appropriate 

learning environments.  

 

I am happy to report that we have also begun our infrastructure initiative to end 

overcrowding and we are currently in the middle of phase one implementation.  Phase one 

projects will impact every student in the district, with each of the district’s four middle schools 

receiving enhancements, along with a 30-classroom addition at John P. Stevens High School.  

We are hopeful to complete all three phases of the plan within four years.  A review of our latest 

presentation on phase one can be found here.  Perhaps, the most exciting aspect of these projects 

is that they will be completed as part of our annual capital budget expenditures with no additional 

funding required from our taxpayers. Please check our website regularly for updates.  These are 

exciting times in the Edison Public Schools, and we are thrilled to be on this journey with all of 

you! 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10Gh0kfjXcmKoKrBWvh7KzSQLHIYiKJeS/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100956546077187203046&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ENqzKWtkDSKm2lQ5VqouEq9H-Z8NqkpxDrRlGc-3lXo/edit?usp=sharing
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You will be receiving correspondence regarding Genesis Parent Portal access for 

information, including class schedules, transportation, bus pass information, and other logistical 

information on Monday, August 22.  We are looking forward to a great school year! 

 

Welcome to the start of the 2022-2023 school year!  I remain humbled and grateful to lead 

the Edison Public Schools.  If I can ever be of assistance to you, please feel free to contact me.  

And as always, continue to Shine Bright Edison. 

 

 


